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Partnerships for safe, 

reliable drinking water 
 

Drinking Water State Revolving Fund 

McKee’s Evergreen Beach Association 

Arsenic Treatment 

In May 2016, McKee’s Evergreen Beach Association entered into a compliance agreement with DOH 

to address violation of water quality standards for arsenic for a community water system. Levels of 

manganese within the water supply also exceed recommended levels. This project allowed them to 

install a water treatment system for arsenic and manganese reduction, build a new reservoir, and 

replace two well pumps. They also upgraded the existing electrical instrumentation and controls to 

support the new treatment system. McKee’s Evergreen Beach applied for and received a Drinking 

Water State Revolving Fund construction loan for:  

 $1,254,915.00, at 2.25 percent interest, with a twenty-year repayment period. 

Construction began in spring 2021 and are expected to be in service by the summer of 2022. 

Public health and environmental benefits 

McKee’s Evergreen Beach now provides safe and reliable drinking water that meets state standards. 

The additional storage makes it a more reliable system. 

 

 
Construction of a new tank.  


